
London Borough of Brent – Decisions taken by the Alcohol and Entertainment Licensing Sub-Committee (A) on Wednesday 23 May 2012 
 

Agenda 
Item No 

Topic Decision 

 

 

 

1.  Declarations of Personal and 
Prejudicial Interests (if any) 

None declared. 

2.  Applications by Jessal Shah for 
Temporary Event Notices for 
'Crystal Community Centre' (2 
Agate Close, London, NW10 7FJ) 
pursuant to the provisions of the 
Licensing Act 2003 

that the application by Jessal Shah for a Temporary Event Notice for ‘Crystal 
Community Centre’ (2 Agate Close, London, NW10 7FJ) for 3 June 2012 be 
adjourned. 
 
 
The Alcohol and Entertainment Licensing Sub-Committee (A) acknowledged that the 
applicant had failed to submit a Form 696 to the police and nor had he responded to 
concerns raised by the Council’s Environmental Health Unit.  However, in view of the 
police’s suggestion that they would re-consider their representation if a Form 696 was 
submitted, and in order to give the applicant time to address both the police and 
Environmental Health representations and to submit a Form 696 to the police, the sub-
committee decided that the application be adjourned to 29 May 2012 to provide 
sufficient time for this to take place.  The sub-committee noted that the applicant had 
withdrawn their application for the Temporary Event Notice due to take place on 25 
May 2012. 

 


